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BY ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
 
February 12, 2014 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
EB-2012-0031 – Hydro One Networks Inc.’s 2013 and 2014 Transmission Revenue Requirement 
Application - Correction to APPrO Cost Claim 

 
Following on the letter dated February 7, 2014 from Richard King, counsel for APPrO, I can confirm 
that Hydro One Networks is in receipt of the cheque for $18,544.04 as stated in Mr. King’s letter and 
has taken steps to deposit this amount. 
 
Notwithstanding any future Board direction, Hydro One Networks accepts this amount and considers the 
matter closed.  Hydro One Networks thanks Mr. King and APPrO for their prompt resolution to the 
matter once the error was discovered.  
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY JEFFREY SMITH 
 
Jeffrey Smith 
Hydro One Networks 
 
 
 
cc: D. Butters, APPrO; R King, Oslers 


